April 2020
SUNDAY

MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

SATURDAY

1 The fool has said
in his heart, “There
is no God.” Psalm
14:1

2 Open my eyes,
Lord. Let me see
You as I follow Your
Way and show Your
Love.

3 Loosen my tongue,
Lord, to share Your
message of hope to
a struggling world.

4 Pray for those who
have not heard of
God’s selfless gift of
forgiveness.

5 Lord, I worship
you as the
Jerusalem people
did, singing,
“Hosanna in the
highest.”

6 We pray for physical healing, knowing
that all healing
comes from your
Hand.

7 Lord, give me the
strength and hope
to pray for those
who are hurting in
body and soul.

8 Create in me a
pure heart, O God,
and renew a
steadfast spirit
within me. Psalm
51:10

9 Thank You for
giving me
forgiveness, life, and
salvation through
Your Holy Body and
Blood.

10 Thank you for
Your hands, Lord,
stretched out for a
darkened world, and
Your voice saying, “It
is Finished.”

11 We pray with Job,
“I know that my
Redeemer Lives.” We
wait for the day of
Resurrection.

12 “Christ, the
Lord, is Risen
Today!” LSB #469
Be with me, Lord,
as I sing "Alleluia!"

13 Lord, walk with
me each day, as You
once walked with
the Emmaus
disciples.

14 Help me answer

15 Be with me, Lord,
as I journey through
this life. Guide and
lead me in Your
Way.

16 Pray for actors
and actresses who
bring joy and
laughter to so many
people.

17 Remember He
died so you could
live.

18 Thank God for
sunshine and clean
air.

19 Pray for the
homeless and unwanted.

20 Donate to a local
charity, time, money
or just a listening
ear.

21 Give your family
a hug today. If you
don’t have one
close, borrow one.
Same benefits for
both of you.

22 Pray for pastors,
leaders, and
teachers
everywhere.

23 Pray for LWMLC
presidents, past and
present.

24 Cast your burden
on the Lord and He
will sustain you. He
will never permit the
righteous to be
moved. Psalm 55:22

25 Pray for all
volunteers who
entertain at nursing
homes, hospitals and
senior centers.

26 I can do all
things through Him
who strengthens
me. Philippians
4:13

27 Take a good look
at God’s wonders.
They will take your
breath away. Psalm
66:5

28 Give thanks to
our Lord and Saviour
for His forever love
and care.

29 Bear one
another’s burdens.
In this way you will
fulfill the law of
Christ. Galatians 6:2

30 Oh, give thanks
to the Lord, call on
His name, make
known His deeds
among the people.
1 Chronicles 16:8

Your question asked of
Peter, “Do you Love
Me?” with, “Yes, Lord,
You know all things;
You know I love You.”
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